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Courtney received her Doctorate of Pharmacy degree from the UNC Eshelman School of Pharmacy in 
2013. After graduation, Courtney completed a PGY1 Community Pharmacy Residency with Kroger 
Pharmacy and the University of Cincinnati College of Pharmacy. During this time, she provided disease 
state management in a community pharmacy through a city-wide employer contract with Kroger 
Pharmacy. Courtney then returned to North Carolina to complete an Academic Postdoctoral Fellowship 
in the Pharmaceutical Care Labs (PCL) at UNC Eshelman School of Pharmacy. Following fellowship, 
Courtney began a new position at High Point University’s Fred Wilson School of Pharmacy where 
she currently serves as the Clinical Skills Laboratory Director and Assistant Professor of Clinical 
Sciences. Courtney is responsible for coordinating six required skills lab courses and a required 
Introduction to Pharmacy Practice Course. Courtney has continued to practice in community pharmacy 
by volunteering at a local independent pharmacy, Deep River Drug, for a few hours each week. Courtney 
has also continued to be an active member of NCAP by serving for three years as a member of the 
Community Care Practice Academy Executive Committee and then for another three years as a Chair 
Elect, Chair, and Past-Chair. Courtney has also been involved in NCAP’s education committee by serving 
as the chair of the Annual Convention Project Team for two years and she received the NCAP 
Distinguished Young Pharmacist award in 2020.  
It is an honor and a privilege to be considered for an At-Large Position on the NCAP Board of Directors. I 
am very passionate about expanding the role of the community pharmacist and also mentoring student 
pharmacists to take on expanded roles. Through diverse experiences during my pharmacy education and 
as a new faculty member, I have seen the true value that pharmacists can provide through innovative 
services, diligent education, and endless compassion. There have been many recent successes 
within community pharmacy and I think it is important that we continue to provide support for current 
endeavors and also keep pushing forward by pioneering innovative ideas and services. If elected, I 
look forward to working with pharmacists throughout the entire state to further enhance our roles 
within the ever-changing healthcare system.  
  
  
  
  
  

 


